
VILLAGE OAKS
NEWSLETTER

Show off your spring style! We're inviting
residents to share photos of their freshly
decorated patios or balconies for a
chance to win a $25 gift card and be
featured in next month’s newsletter!
📸 How to enter:

Snap a photo of your patio or balcony
Email it to
Shy@villageoakscondos.com or bring
it by the office
Deadline: Friday, May 24th

Winner will be announced in the June
newsletter — we can’t wait to see your
creativity bloom! 🌺

Pest Control dates: May 2rd,
16 , and 30thth

What We Learned Reminders

Late rent: May 6

Shy’s Birthday: May 23

Memorial Day: May 26

Hector’s Birthday: May 28

 Tidy Up: Please remove any
clutter, unused items, or trash
bags from your outdoor areas.
Add Some Greenery: Feel free
to add small potted plants or
spring flowers — they brighten
up your space and the whole
community!
 Furniture Check: Make sure
any furniture is clean, in good
shape, and safe to use.
 No Storage, Please: Please
remember that patios and
porches should not be used for
storage (cleaning supplies,
tools, boxes, clothing etc.)

Let’s Beautify Village
Oaks 

Have questions, suggestions, or
just need to reach us? We’re
here to help!
 📞 Call or text us at
469.372.0669
 📧 Or email us at
Shy@villageoakscondos.com

Communication is Key

Patio Glow- Up Contest

Upcoming Events

May 2025

A/C Filters- Submit work a
order and we can deliver
filters for you to replace


